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Mrs . McDougall indicated that the work of the Commission of
Inquiry and the actions of the Indonesian government will be
taken into account during the government's upcoming ai d
allocations review . In this review, which is done annually
and covers Canada's global aid budget, the government will
continue to give increased emphasis to human rights concerns
around the world .
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